Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education
Region I
SCHOOLS DIVISION OFFICE OF ALAMINOS CITY

Office of the Schools Division Superintendent

DIVISION MEMORANDUM No. 027

TO : Public Secondary School Heads
Career Guidance Program Advocates

From : LORNA G. BUGAYONG
Schools Division Superintendent

Subject : Career Guidance Program (CGP) for SY 2020-2021
Date : February 01, 2021

1. The Department of Education issues guidelines for the Career Guidance Program for S.Y. 2020-2021
which aims to establish guidelines and procedures in its implementation. These guidelines and procedures
shall guide all stakeholders in planning, implementation, monitoring and evaluation of the Career Guidance

Program.

2. Relative to DM-OUCI-2021-0015, the Implementation of the Career Guidance Program (CGP) for S.Y.
2020-2021, all Career Guidance Program advocates will have a meeting at the SDO Library Hub on
February 4, 2021@ 2: 00 in the afternoon.

3. For information and strict compliance.

LORNA UGAYONG PhD, CESOV
Schools Division Superintendent



